
  
Newsletter #3 November 2019 

                                                                                                                                          
Halloween Howl 

 We want to thank all the parents for sending in 

so many items for our Halloween Howl.  A 

special thank you our home and school and to 

the parent volunteers who worked hard, putting 

together a haunted house, organizing prizes, as 

well as the cake/cupcake walk for our Howl. All 

proceeds will be used to support educational 

classroom needs, supplies and/or busses for field 

trips.  We really appreciate all the support we get 

from our parents. 

Pumpkin Design/Carving Contest   

All Classes had a lot of fun 

designing and carving out a 

pumpkin for our contest.  All 

students voted on the 

pumpkin they liked best.  

The winning class was Mrs. 

Kelly-Milner and Mrs. 

O’Leary’s calss. Thank you 

to all the students for using 

their creativity.  This was a great School Spirit 

Activity! 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day Assembly 

On November 6, 2019 at 10:45am, 

our school will be holding an 

assembly for Remembrance Day.  

It is a whole school assembly.  Our 

gymnasium will be full.  Families 

are welcome to attend the 

assembly.  Please note that it may 

be standing room only. 

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards go home on Wednesday, November 20, 

and parent teacher interviews are scheduled for 

Thursday evening (November 

21) from 5:00pm to 7:30pm 

and Friday morning (November 

22) from 9:00am to 12:00pm.  

We are looking forward to 

celebrating your child’s academic achievements with 

you. 

During Parent-Teacher Interviews, all lost and 

found items will be on a table until Nov. 22 at end 

of day.  All left over items will be donated. 

SCHOOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

The Book Fair will be held the week of November 18 

to 22rd. 

Book Fair Hours: 

  

 

 

Glow in the Dark 

Party 

On Friday, November 

29, 2019 will be 

having a GLOW IN 

THE DARK party.  Spotlight DJ will be at Liverpool 

with black lights so we can GLOW the night away.  All 

students who attend will receive glow sticks to wear.  

There will be games set up around the gymnasium 

(glow in the dark face painting, pin the glow tail on the 

donkey, and many more).  The cost for this event is 

$7.00.  Doors open at 5:30pm and pick up time is 

7:00pm.  Your $7.00 includes a glow stick, popcorn 

and water.  We encourage students to wear neon 

colors or white to “glow the night away”.  There will be 

a Canteen set up for students. All proceeds will go 

towards technology for our classrooms and helping 

our families. 

Tuesday       8:30 to 3:30 

Wednesday 1:00 to 3:00 

Thursday     4:00 to 7:00 

Friday          9:00 to 11:00 

 

http://www.clker.com/clipart-735517.html
http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCMnuhqGGwMgCFU7AgAodNCcPvQ&url=http://www.cliparthut.com/remembrance-day-poppy-clipart-3GkRcl.html&bvm=bv.104819420,d.cWw&psig=AFQjCNFLTlGNo4_fujTmxm38VT3ND6dILg&ust=1444846310616812
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December Shopping at 

Liverpool 

We are very excited for our 

December Shopping at 

Liverpool.  We are 

setting up a store from “The Holiday Gift Shop”. All 

students will be encouraged to earn money through 

doing chores, helping a neighbor rake leaves, 

washing dishes, ect. Students will be given a 

shopping list to make and write down the items they 

are interested in buying as Christmas gifts for their 

mom, dad, brother, sister, aunt, uncle, Grammy, 

Grampy, or friends.  This activity helps students to 

learn a life skill on money management and working 

hard to receive money to purchase items for others.  

It also allows some math outcomes to be thought as 

well.  We are looking for donations of gently used 

items for our store.  All items are $1.00.  Students 

will be invited to shop for 2 items at first, then once all 

classes have had the chance to shop, the store will 

be open to anyone who would like to shop further. 

PSSC 

The PSSC Meeting will be held on November 28, 

2019 at 6:15pm.  All Welcome! 

Clubs at Liverpool 

Here are a list of clubs that have started.  It is nice to 

see so many of our students join a club at Liverpool.  

Chess Club 

Nature Club 

Art Club 

Glee Club 

Drama 

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

The Christmas Concert is 

scheduled for Thursday 

December 12 at 9:00 a.m. 

It will be held at FHS 

again this year in the Tom Morrison 

Theater.  THE STORMDATE WILL BE 

DECEMBER 13, 2019 SAME TIMING AS 

ABOVE. 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOVEMBER / DECEMBER DATES TO 

REMEMBER:  

Nov. 4- Picture Re-takes 

Nov 5- Remembrance Day Assembly 11am 

Nov 8- NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

Nov 11- NO SCHOOL – Remembrance Day 

Nov. 20       Report Cards go home 

Nov. 19       Book Fair begins 

Nov. 21       Parent Teacher Interviews (Evening) 

Nov 22        Parent Teacher Interviews (am) 

Nov. 22       NO SCHOOL PL -Book Fair Ends 

Nov. 29       Glow in The Dark Party 5:30- 7:00pm 

Dec. 12       Christmas Concert 9:00am at FHS 

Dec. 13     Christmas Concert Rain date 

Dec. 20       Last Day before Christmas Break 

 

PLEASE BE SURE 

YOUR CHILD IS 

DRESSED FOR THE 

WEATHER!  

Students are outside for recess and 

again at noon. 
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